REXERCX Reviewed the gravel application conditions extended from the Town of New Boston to Mr. Holland, attorney for Mr. Raskiewicz. Present

were Roland Sallada, O^Liver Andrews and Atty. Stephen Spielman, with Betty taking notes. Each specification was taken individually and changes made in some instances. Mr. Spielman will have a new and revised list of spedifications written up at his office and mailed to Mr. Holland. The final statement being that the Board of Selectmen are bound to the Town Gravel Ordinance which specifies that the applicant must re-apply each year.